
April stocking of Departmental waters

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
stocked the following waters with takeable fish in April 2023:

Reappointment of a Non-Executive
Member to the Children’s Court
Guardian Agency for Northern Ireland

The Department of Health has announced the reappointment of a Non-Executive
(Finance) Member to the Children’s Court Guardian Agency for Northern Ireland
formerly known as the Northern Ireland Guardian Ad Litem Agency (NIGALA).

Road improvement scheme A2 Shore Road,
Strangford

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on Shore Road, Strangford will commence on
Monday 2 May 2023.

Statement from Department for
Infrastructure regarding industrial
action

Public services delivered by Department for Infrastructure staff may be
impacted by industrial action on Wednesday 26 April.
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Transfer of entitlements service
closing soon

Farmers are being reminded that they have until midnight on Tuesday, 2 May
2023 to complete their 2023 Basic Payment Scheme (BPS) Entitlement Transfers.
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